

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops

6th March 2020

Dear Parents & Carers.

Diary Dates:

Thursday 12th March: Penguin Class assembly (9.10am) **Friday 13th:** Sports Relief – wear something sporty!

World Book Day

Thank you for all your support with this year's World Book Day. The children looked amazing and, by all accounts, had a great day!

Sports Relief

This Friday is Sports Relief and in keeping with the dressing-up theme, we would like to invite everybody to come to school sporting something sporty (excuse the pun). Donations of $\pounds 1$ to do so will all go directly to the charity. Mrs Vidler also has wristbands available to buy from the office, again for $\pounds 1$.

Parents' Evening

...will take place this term on Thursday 19th, Tuesday 24th and Thursday 26th March. A letter with booking slots is also on its way home. Please make sure you book an appointment and speak directly to your child's class teacher if you have any issues.

If you require any further information, please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher











